
TO: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

• 

President Gibb 

Ernest O. Ables 

Dorothy Taylor 

• 
14 July 1982 

I am not trying to be a pest about the key to Jess Taylor's cabin, 
but we need to get some of Dorothy's things out and send them to her. 
Attached is Tina Hourihan's last letter from Dorothy. Tina has six ad­
ditional letters, about one every two weeks for the past 2-3 months, in 
which various items have been requested by Dorothy. We should not delay 
these requests any longer. 

Please let me know about the key. 

EDA/crh 
Encl. 

Sincerely, 

Ernest D. Ables 
Associate Dean/Academics 
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